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Declaration 
 

 

We, Verifone, Inc., declare that the device, FCC ID: B32CARBON8, does not 

support any non-US channels in all the operational mode(s). All non-US frequencies, 

US 2.4G channel 12-13 and Country code selection are disabled through proprietary 

software and are not user changeable.  

Should you have any question or comment regarding this matter, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________________ 

Don Perkins 

Director, Engineering, R & D 

Verifone, Inc. 

Tel.: 916-625-1833 

Fax: 916-625-1800 

E-mail: Don_P3@verifone.com 
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